COMMACK UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT
COMMACK, NEW YORK 11725

BRIAN SIMPSON INDIAN HOLLOW PRIMARY
Principal 151 Kings Park Road
Commack, New York 1725
(631)-858-3590

August 2023
Dear Indian Hollow Families,

It is my pleasure to welcome all of you to the start of the 2022-2023 school year. The staff is
busy preparing for a smooth transition to this new school year so that we may continue the
legacy of excellence at Indian Hollow Primary. This past school year was a very rewarding
year. The staff and I are looking forward to continuing to provide a primary program that

meets the needs of all students and educates the “whole child!”

Please join the staff of Indian Hollow Primary School for our student visit on Thursday,
August 31 from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon, The staff of Indian Hollow Primary School and I
are awaiting the opportunity to welcome the many new and familiar faces on Tuesday,

September 5, the first day of school. School will begin at 9:30 a.m. and the buses will depart
at 3:45 p.m.

In addition to our student visit, we would also like to invite you to our annual Open House
on Wednesday, September 13, 2023, beginning at 6:30 until 7:00 p.m. with our
Kindergarten/New Entrant Orientation. This will be followed by classroom visitations for
Kindergarten at 7:00 p.m., Grade 1 at 7:30 p.m. and Grade 2 at 8:00 p.m. Please remember
that you are also always invited to attend our PTA meetings. The first one is Thursday,

September 28, 2023 (time to be determined).
Sincerely,
Brian Simpson

Principal

bsimpson@commack.kr2.ny.us
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